
St Anne’s 
Live Simply



• LIVING IN SOLIDARITY 
• We will invite a CAFOD volunteer into school to lead an 

assembly and workshop on raising money for our brothers 
and sisters in need.
• Each class will choose a world gift and decide on a 

fundraising idea to purchase the gift. This will take place 
during the season of Lent 2024.







• LIVING IN SOLIDARITY
• We will support our local food bank.
• Pupils will be involved in the planning and organising of the 

resources collected.
• A group of children to visit the local food bank and 

feedback to our school community



• CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY 





• RECEPTION FOODBANK APPEAL LINKED TO THEIR 
SCRIPTURE STUDY IN GALILEE TO JERUSALEM. 





• LIVING SIMPLY
• Pupils, staff and governors will each write a Live Simply 

Pledge, we will use the pledges to form a whole school 
Laudato Si display. We will also keep copies of our pledges 
on our prayer tables so we can refer to these regularly 
during worship.





LIVING SIMPLY
We will create links with Local Care Homes, Marmaduke 
House and Handel Court. 
We will send cards at Easter, Remembrance Day and during 
Advent. 
We will visit with our choir and entertain the residents with 
a variety of hymns we have learned as a school.





https://twitter.com/HazelStAnnes/status/17
38123208488821000/video/1

https://twitter.com/HazelStAnnes/status/1738123208488821000/video/1
https://twitter.com/HazelStAnnes/status/1738123208488821000/video/1






LIVING IN SOLIDARITY
We will take part in CAFOD's Big Lent Walk to raise 
funds for CAFOD who work with our global family. 









LIVING SUSTAINABLY
Inspired by Laudato Si, we will organise regularly litter picks around the 
school grounds and in the local community on a regular basis to keep the 
school tidy and protect any wildlife.
We will work alongside our local park rangers to enhance our local park.








